

WURM, 24-06-2019, 14.00

present eBob, Mark, Aard, Des, Ilse, Arpad

eBob: put a readme file in Sched, on github. Need to synchronise with old version. dr Bob found out that the VLBA clocks file has not been downloaded for a year, it is not in a different place, slightly different format, need to look at that. First TOG, made presentation

Mark: sent draft of deliverable, no comments, need to add image of telescopes. Slides for TOG. Looked at fringe fitting on 1 channel, for spectral line work. Minor mods now works, needs some more checking. Friday telecon with George, at 4, Des may have to leave after half an hour.

Aard: finished Asterics conference paper. Make plotting multithreaded, or multiprocessed. Using Ghiza, from 2.5 minutes to 20s. Started to implement the primary beam correction in the pipeline, found that on jop83 parseltongue uses 2.3.5, which is really old. Need to make a new parseltongue, however needs testing by support scientists. Arpad to take this up with Zsolt.

Des: asked Olga to do verification of new Casa stuff, which she did. Need to write release notes. Working on importing phasecal tones file from Aips. Will do comparison Casa - Aips this week. Need to take a look at a bug report by Michael.

Ilse: outline of requirements document, talk to support scientists soon. Casa for EHT is being discussed, telecons last week and tomorrow. Simulations are also being discussed, two groups that did different simulations are now merged. Prepare ERIS (October). Would like local Casa meeting, has to be after summer vacation.